
 

  

To:               Market Participants 

From:           NZX Limited 

Date:            Monday, 16 December 2019 

Subject:       Incident: Network Connectivity Issue 

  

 

Message: 

NZX advises that, due to a network connectivity issue, trading has been halted on all boards. 
This includes the Main Board, Debt Market, Fonterra Shareholders’ Market and Derivatives 
Market. 

NZX is investigating the issue and will provide a further update shortly. 

Please contact NZX Product Operations on +64 4 496 2853 or productoperations@nzx.com 
with any queries. 

  

ENDS 

 


